

## HADDON TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION

## Broadcast

Dear Haddon Township School District Community,

This email is a reminder that there *will be no school this Wednesday, October 5th,* in observance of the Jewish holiday of Yom Kippur. Also, please join me in welcoming our new Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum for Instruction, Mrs. Chantelle Shorter, who began her first day of employment this morning. She is eager to visit schools after she settles in, so I am sure that our staff will have an opportunity to greet her soon. Have a great day, and stay dry.

-Sincerely,

Robert J. Fisicaro, Ed. D. Superintendent